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OFFICIAL MEMO (17th April 2020) 

 

NZRCA STATEMENT: COVID-19 (Update) 
 

On Thursday 16
th
 April, the NZ government announced what Level 3 would look like when/if we are to move to it 

in the future.  In light of the information released, the NZRCA advise there shall be NO club or NZRCA sanctioned 
meetings to be held until further notice. This was our stance in our official memo dated 24

th
 March when we first 

moved to Level 3 & subsequently Level 4 of which we are currently still in.     

 

We are in the process of obtaining a response from the Ministry of Health around guidelines for clubs and public 
venues in relation to both Level 3 & Level 2, however until we receive this response, there shall be no club 
organised meetings at any level.   

 

There have been a few clubs posting on social media that outdoor tracks may be able to be used once we move 
to Level 3, but until we have any clear guidelines, we advise sticking with our previous stance.   

 

This is an unprecedented event and it is out of all of our control, but by following the requirements of the 
government, hopefully this situation will pass quickly, so we ask all our members to stay at home & stay safe.   

 

If you have any issues with the above, please contact one of the following: 

 Matthew Banks – matthew@buildmaster.co.nz – 021 388 813 

 Scott Kendall – scott@randommail.co.nz – 021 273 8046 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

2019/2020 NZRCA Executive 
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